
 
It’s finally time for the next  

Knowledge exchange  

between the Ghana Registered Midwives’ Association (GRMA) and the Swedish Association of Midwives (SBF)  

October 31st, 2022  

5 -6.30 PM - Ghana 

6-7.30 PM - Sweden 

 

This online seminar is organized to create a space where members from GRMA, SBF 

and other professional associations can exchange ideas and knowledge with each 

other online.   

  

The theme of this seminar will on be experiences of midwives in managing obstetric 

emergencies. A researcher from Ghana will make a presentation and then all 

participants will be given the opportunity to discuss it. What are the related 

challenges? What is the midwife’s role? What differences can we see in our routines 

and what can we learn from one another?  

Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://ki-se.zoom.us/meeting/register/u50qde6gpjorEtC7iN4Z9qjMH-UmGyYbvmCW   

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 

joining the meeting. 

https://ki-se.zoom.us/meeting/register/u50qde6gpjorEtC7iN4Z9qjMH-UmGyYbvmCW

